
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: November-17-15 11:44 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0079 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I object to any increase in residential electricity distribution rates. I object to this proposal even 
though it will be a fixed rather than variable rate.  
 
The OEB notice of Nov. 17 states that it will: "...increase the amount it charges by approximately 
$1.57 each month for the typical residential customer..." and "...will continue to be charged on 
how much electricity a customer uses."  
 
My total monthly bills are about 50% for "electricity" and 50% for taxes, delivery, etc.! 
Therefore, as a pensioner on a fixed income I object to any increase in any form except for 
purely "electricity".  

Name: Richard Phillips 

Address:   
  

 

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax: 0 

Company:  
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